
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 
 
To: All Ohio Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company   
From: WFG Underwriting Department 
Date: October 2, 2020 
Bulletin No.: OH 2020-09 
Subject: Closing Alert 

Effective immediately, all policy issuing agents and offices of WFG are instructed not to accept any 
orders or close any transactions involving the party listed below without prior written approval of WFG 
Underwriting. 
 
PARTY: 
 
Krishan Chari 
 
If you are contacted in connection with a transaction in which the above person is a party, please 
contact WFG underwriting immediately for instructions. 
 


